
Eko Skola Presentation  

On Wednesday 30 th October 2013 – The Eko Skola Committee held break assembly 

and briefed the students and staff about the work that there is outlined for this year as 

we work towards achieving our 5 th Green Flag. 

 After introducing themselves and their new roles, the girls explained briefly the main 

themes for this year – water and litter.  They also presented the two Eco-Codes that had 

been chosen last May as a reminder of our commitment. 


